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ASX Announcement 
 

 

Friday, 24 July 2020   

THE STAR SYDNEY – UPDATE ON COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS   
The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) references the NSW Government 
Public Health (COVID-19 Restrictions on Gathering and Movement) Order (No. 4) Amendment Order 
(No. 2) released on the evening of Thursday, 23 July 2020, which amends COVID-19 related 
restrictions that apply to hospitality venues, including The Star Sydney, with effect from 12.01am 
Friday, 24 July 2020.   

The new restrictions mean that whilst The Star Sydney is required to continue complying with the 
minimum of 4 square metres per patron, each separate area within the casino will also be subject to a 
maximum of 300 patrons.  In addition, patrons gathering in different areas will not be able to mingle.   

The Star is implementing operating procedures which comply with the new restrictions, including the 
delineation of several separate areas utilising the over 20,000 square metre casino floor area across 
The Star Sydney.   

The restrictions mean that The Star Sydney will focus on prioritising visitation by its highest value 
patrons.  The Star notes that, as previously disclosed, with a visitation capacity of around 900 patrons 
from 19 to 30 June 2020, average daily slot and table gaming volumes were comparable with  
1H FY2020 private gaming room levels.  The Star will also adjust staffing levels to reflect the new 
operating environment.   
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